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PHYS'ICAL PLANT PLANNING 

August 18, 1978 

Dr. Dale Braynard 
Superintendent of Schools 
Crete, Nebraska 

Dear Dr. Braynard: 

Thank you again for taking the time to show your junior/ 
senior high school to us this morning. Your pride in the 
facility is well justified. 

We learned a great deal by experiencing the variety of 
spaces provided in the building, and the knowledge gained 
will be most helpful in the planning of our Nurse Educa­
tion Building. 

Again, thank you for your kind assistance. 

Very truly yours, . 
/7~¼' d~~~ ~ . 

Francis O'Brien Murray / 
Director of Physical Plant Planning , 

cc: President Tomanek 

ka 

H. Eickhoff 
w. E. Keating 
E. Harvey 


	Letter of Appreciation
	Recommended Citation

	stroup_001_025_001

